
 

Advance warning  

Temporary Closure of Ragstone Road 

Please be advised that we will be closing Ragstone Road between 14/09/2024 @ 21:00 and 15/09/2024 

@ 05:00 to allow essential bridge inspection. 

We shall have a signed diversion in place and will have GTM gatemen on site at all times to try and 

assist where possible. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused, and if you wish to discuss these works further then please 

call 01787 237509 and will be happy to try and help. 

Kind regards 

Bonnie Kelly 

Go Traffic Management Ltd 


